
 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                                                                                        

 

 

As we welcome our New Year, we also welcome students to a warm learning environment in 

the four classrooms on second floor in St. Patrick’s School Building. Each classroom has four 

windows that have been replaced. The lower section of the window that opens up even has 

a screen on it. No more birds will enter the classrooms!  

Over the past few years St. Patrick’s Parish has undertaken substantial general 

repairs to ensure the school building is structurally sound. We are now focusing on window 

replacements throughout the school building. The school itself is over 90 years old. We hope 

it lasts another 90 years. 

Several groups will benefit from the replacement of the windows. John XXIII 

Educational Center’s students are scheduled from 4:00-8:00 p.m. Monday through Thursday 

and some events on Friday. The students enrolled in St. Patrick’s Christian Formation 

Program use the second-floor classrooms on Saturdays. The St. Patrick’s Youth Group uses 

the building. Parent education courses are offered through John XXIII Educational Center’s 

collaboration with University of Wisconsin’s-extension programs.  

We are very grateful for the donors who believe in the importance of creating a 

warmer environment amidst the cold Wisconsin winters.  

 

 

John XXIII staff would like to extend a special thanks to: 

St. Roberts Bellarmine and St. Mary-Dover for the food and Christmas baskets 

St. Francis Xavier and St. John the Baptist for the Christmas baskets 

Shorecrest Piggly Wiggly for donating cookies for our Christmas party 

Threads of Hope for making sure students went home with plenty books for Winter break 

The John XXIII Families for the wonderful food for our Christmas party  

Francisco Casillas for being the DJ for our Christmas Party 

 

 

On December 20th, 2017 students and their families came together to celebrate the holiday 

season at John XXIII Educational Center. Families enjoyed games, music, and even a visit 

from Santa! John XXIII Educational Center wishes you all a happy and healthy new year! 

 

JANUARY 7, 2018                             JOHN XXIII EDUCATIONAL CENTER 

MONTHLY NEWSLETTER 
THE LATEST UPDATES AND NEWS FROM THE JOHN XXIII EDUCATIONAL CENTER 

            By Jose Munoz 

Christmas Fiesta Celebration 

John XXIII 
Educational 
Center 

A Ministry of 

Saint Patrick’s 

Parish 

1101 Douglas 

Avenue Racine, 

WI 53402 

Tutoring Hours 

Monday-

Thursday 

4:00-5:30 pm & 

6:30-8:00 pm 

ESL Classes for 

Adults. Please 

contact Claire 

Wagner at   

262-902-6668 

Important 
Dates: 

Jan. 15
th
: Center 

is closed 

Now looking for 

Adult Mentors 

and Tutors!  

Please contact 

Shanae for 

volunteer 

opportunities at 

262-898-5665 

Special Thanks 

Windows to the Future 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                          

                                                           

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Pictures from the Christmas Party 


